July 8, 2020

Dear Elmira Heights Board of Education,

On behalf of the Elmira Heights Parent Faculty Organization Incorporated, please accept this letter as
notice of a donation to Cohen Elementary. We would like to donate medium modular supply cases with
an approximate value of $120.00 to the first-grade classes of Mrs. Mayotte and Mrs. Ruhmel to provide
storage for student kits to be used in class.

Sincerely,
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Brandy Warkins
PFO President

Elmira Heights PFO



July 8, 2020

Dear Elmira Heights Board of Education,

On behalf of the EImira Heights Parent Faculty Organization Incorporated, please accept this letter as
notice of a donation to the PBIS program. We would like to donate $1,500 to the Cohen Elementary
School, $1,000 to the Cohen Middle School and $1,000 to the Thomas A. Edison High school for the
2020/2021 school year.

Sincerely,
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Brandy Warkins

PFO President

Elmira Heights PFO



July 8, 2020

Dear Elmira Heights Board of Education,

On behalf of the EImira Heights Parent Faculty Organization Incorporated, please accept this letter as
notice of a donation to Cohen Elementary. We would like to donate funds not to exceed $500 to the
Physical Education department to purchase curriculum storage to organize and maintain inventory for
the department.

Sincerely,
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Brandy Warkins
PFO President

Elmira Heights PFO



Furstoss, Erin

Subject: FW: School supplies

From: Albert Comfort <Albert.Comfort@nysut.org>
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 10:26 AM

To: Furstoss, Erin <EFURSTOSS@gstboces.org>
Subject: Re: School supplies

The value is is about $1200.
Thanks

Get Outlook for i0OS

From: Lutz, Andy <ALUTZ@gstboces.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 2:41 PM

To: Gill, Michael <MIGILL@gstboces.org>; Furstoss, Erin <EFURSTOSS@gstboces.org>
Subject: FW: School supplies

For the next BOE Meeting.

Please acknowledge the donation from the Strong Kids Safe Kids program the following items for Cohen Elementary
School.

1,200 pencils #2 lead

200 boxes of Crayola Crayons (24 count)

200 boxes of Crayola Colored Pencils (12 counts)

400 Composition Notebooks

400 zipper pencil pouches.

Thank you,
Andy

From: Albert Comfort <Albert.Comfort@nysut.org>
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 3:47 PM

To: Lutz, Andy <ALUTZ@gstboces.org>

Subject: School supplies

Andy,

As a follow-up to our conversation our committee will be donating the following school
supplies to your school for the students:
1,200 pencils #2 lead
200 boxes of Crayola Crayons (24 count)
200 boxes of Crayola Colored Pencils (12 counts)
400 Composition Notebooks
400 zipper pencil pouches.

As per our discussion we will arrange deliver on or about August 15.

Thanks,
Albert



